
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

T3 Timer 

T3 Timer displayed on the front of the unit 

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 to 27 March 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: This product contains a button battery and 
there is a possibility that it does not comply to the new requirements 
which require the battery to be secured from a child accessing it easily.  

Hazard: The danger includes that, should a child access the timer and 
manage to unhook the battery compartment door, then manage to 
dislodge the battery, the child may swallow the battery and in this case 
the battery can cause serious injury to the child. The ACCC advises that 
swallowing a button battery can lead to chemical burns, perforation of 
soft tissue, and death. Severe burns can occur within 2 hours of 
ingestion. Seek medical attention immediately. 

 

1. Please treat this seriously. 

2. Send us an email or phone us if you are unable to return the product 
or have sold or gifted it to another person 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

liz@hlpcontrols.com.au 

0245776163 9am to 4pm EST Monday to Friday 

 

Let us know where you purchased the product. 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

 Take a photo of this notice 

 Set a reminder on your phone 
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